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A wildlife crossing to safeguard
biodiversity in the Northern Black Forest

The city of Pforzheim, along with the upper Enz valley, is located in the Central/North Black Forest Nature Reserve, which
plays an essential role in protecting valuable habitats for many endangered species of flora and fauna. At the same time,
the region is connected to an international transport network via the A8 motorway. The wildlife bridge is being built to
meet the needs of local wildlife and to help safeguard biodiversity. Most people drive beneath the grassy overpasses
without paying much attention, but they fulfil two essential tasks:

they reduce the risk of collisions between vehicles and animals, while also serving to reconnect habitats that have been
disrupted by roads and built-up areas. Deer, wild boar and lynx roam many kilometres every day and need a
correspondingly large amount of space. But these bridge structures are also used by smaller animals. 

Integral arch bridge to be built in two sections 

The Hagenschiess wildlife crossing is designed as an integral arch bridge and is built on transom foundations. It will be
fitted with highly absorptive screens to shield the animals crossing the road from traffic noise and glare. Since the
expansion of the motorway to six lanes is being carried out at the same time, the civil engineering team has to adapt to the
traffic phases of the main construction project, the Enztal crossing. This means that each half of the solid arch is erected
on either side and supported in the middle. The wildlife bridge is expected to be completed by autumn 2025 due to a
prolonged hiatus after the construction of the first semi-arch. 

Impressions

Image notes
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A8 Enztal crossing - lot 5 wildlife crossing, Pforzheim

The first of a total of 12 semi-arch sections was
concreted on schedule in October 2022.

2
A8 Enztal crossing - lot 5 wildlife crossing, Pforzheim

The wildlife bridge is expected to be completed by
autumn 2025 due to a prolonged hiatus after the
construction of the first semi-arch.
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Do you have questions about the project or would you
like to learn more? Feel free to contact us for further
information.

PORR AG Group Communications

Absberggasse 47

1100 Wien

T +43 50 626-0

E-Mail: comms@porr-group.com
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